
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 3 Summer Term 
     12th May 2017 

We had the handover for our 

new classroom for the 

Meerkats on Wednesday and 

Mrs Jones and Mrs Scott are 

now settled into their 

classrooms.   

Please read the new 

attached Arrival and 

Collection Policy which starts 

from Monday.  Please note 

the children in Meerkats and 

Sea Otters will enter and 

leave school via the gate on 

the right as you look at 

school.  There is no access to 

the playground down the 

side past the ramp.  Children 

will be taken to the gate by 

Mrs Jones at the end of the 

school day.  Meerkat parents 

please wait at the gate to 

collect your child.  Bears and 

Bees arrangements continue 

as before.   

If you have young children waiting with you at the end of the 

school day please keep an eye on them they are NOT allowed 

on the sensory garden or the climbing frame.  The sensory 

garden is not an adventure park.  Please respect this so our 

children are able to use it and your younger children are kept 

safe.  Thank you for your support with this. 

On Sunday 7th May Mrs de Looze 

and Mrs Johns represented the 

school at the licensing service for 

our new Belton vicar, Revd Louise 

Corke and welcomed her to our 

community. Revd Louise is 

pictured here with Revd Lauretta. 

 

 

We have a new 

classroom! 
 

We have been having a few issues 
accessing our school website.   

If you have problems please use 
the alternative address 

beltonprimary.eschools.co.uk 

 
 

 

 

  

Sensory Garden 

News 
 

 

We are delighted to 

tell you the sensory 

garden is now open as 

phase 1 has been 

completed.  We would 

like to thank FOBS 

for their hard work in 

fundraising and 

volunteering to make 

this a reality.   
 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk
http://beltonprimary.eschools.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up 

Dave Smithard our school 

photographer will be in school on 

Friday 19th May in the morning to 

take class photographs.  Please 

note that this is a change of date. 

 

Please continue to bring 

into school all vouchers.  

Thank you! 

The school council have met and have 

put together some dates for 

fundraising.  They have pledged to 

raise £100 towards the defibrillator 

which is being planned to be sited in 

the village.  We are hoping for your 

support with the following events – 

beginning next week! 

Katie and Evie are organising a 

Colouring Competition during the 

week beginning 15th May. 

25p to enter. 

 

Abi, Theo, Molly, Edie, Lily and 

Cara are organising a 

Cake Sale on 

Tuesday 16th May after school. 

Cakes are 50p each. 

 

Summer and Elinor are organising a 

tombola after school on Wednesday 

24th May. 

 

Sports Session 

organised by William and Harvey 

Wednesday 7th June at lunchtime. 

50p each child. 

 
 

 

We are marking 

Deaf Awareness 

Week 

with a special 

KS1 assembly on 

Wednesday 17th 

May.  This is 

being led by Mrs 

Joann Oakley 

who is a speech 

and language 

specialist. 

 Parent Forum 
Thursday 18th May 

2pm – 3pm 
The Parent Forum will have a focus 
on special needs and will be led by 

Mrs Scott, our SENCo and will be held 
in school.  We hope you can come to 

this forum.  Please let the school 
office know if you are able to attend 

or if you have any items for  
the agenda. 

DioSing! Concert 

Wednesday 

21st June 
Charnwood College, Thorpe 

Hill, Loughborough 

On Wednesday 21st June our 

Sea Otters and Bears are going 

to participate in this event at 

Charnwood College which 

comprises of a workshop in the 

morning, then a rehearsal and 

ending with a performance of 

‘Earth, Sea and Sky’ at 2pm. 

You are warmly invited to the 

performance.  Tickets, which 

are free, must be obtained in 

advance.  Please refer to the 

information included on the 

individual letter to you and 

your child from the Diocese.  

Transport will be by coach but 

you may take your child home 

after the performance if you 

wish.  More details to follow. 

It’s 

school 

Census 

Day on 

Thursday 

18th May 

and the 

school 

lunch 

menu has 

changed. 

Sausage 

and chips 

will be 

served on 

this day. 

Garlic 

chicken 

will be 

served on 

Friday 

19th May 

instead. 

School Council – 

Defibrillator Fundraising 
 


